
 
 
 
 
 
 

A gathering in the manner of Friends 

Members of the Religious Society of Friends (Quakers), on the 

occasion of the Annual General Meeting & Conference of the 

Canadian Friends Historical Association, invite all seekers to 

attend a meeting for worship on Sunday September 26, 2010 on 

the site of Pine Street Meeting House (Woodlawn Place) in 

Otterville, South Norwich from 10:00-11:00am. All are welcome 

regardless of religious affiliation.  
 

For more information about 

the meeting, or the Canadian 

Friends Historical Association, 

please contact Ruth Jeffery-

MacLean at (905) 898-8119 or 

via email at secretary@cfha.info  

“…thresh out the corn, that the wind may scatter 

the chaff, that the corn may be gathered into the 

barn.” 

      - George Fox 


